
 
 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

CHARLOTTESVILLE-ALBEMARLE AIRPORT AUTHORITY, 
CHARLOTTESVILLE, VA 

Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport (CHO) 
RFP# 2022-05 Creative Marketing and Website Services  

January 6, 2022 
 

CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION 
 
This is notification that the Request for Proposal RFP No: #2022-05 Creative Marketing and 
Website Services has been canceled. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact: 
Jason Burch 
Deputy Executive Director 
434/973-8342 x 115 
jburch@gocho.com 
   


